
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

April 30, 2010 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

Attached please find a permissory resolution that grants the Friends of the Hank Aaron 

State Trail permission to construct and maintain a car stop shelter within a permanent 

limited easement for public enhancement at 2500 West Canal Street. 

 

The Friends of the Hank Aaron State Trail is a non-profit organization working to 

improve and promote the Hank Aaron State Trail. Currently the organization is 

requesting permission to construct and maintain a car stop shelter within a permanent 

limited easement at 2500 West Canal Street. The City of Milwaukee acquired the subject 

permanent limited easement for the purpose of public enhancement and the attached 

permissory resolution grants the Friends of the Hank Aaron State Trail permission for the 

car stop shelter to occupy this easement. 

 

We feel that the proposed car stop shelter constitutes a public enhancement intended for 

the subject permanent limited easement for public enhancement at 2500 West Canal 

Street. We have, therefore, prepared the attached permissory resolution, which, if 

adopted, will allow the Friends of Hank Aaron State Trail to construct and maintain a car 

stop shelter within said permanent limited easement for public enhancement subject to 

approval by the Commissioner of the Department of Public Works. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.  

City Engineer  

 

 

 

Jeffrey J. Mantes  

Commissioner of Public Works  

 

MDL: ns 

c: Alderman Robert Donovan  


